
20th June 2OL7

Update on Workers Memorandum Submission

This serves as a reminder on the impending response with regard to the submitted memorandum

by Ex-Transnet Workers on the 7th June 2017 atTransnet Queens off,tce in Durban. The

memorandum was submited by workers and accepted on behalf of Transnet by Bheki Gumede

and Shepard puma as Senior Managers, and Bhekinkosi Ngubo Signed on behalf of workers.

On the same breath the workers believe that Transnet leadership treats this matter with the

urgency it deserves and would want to find an amicable solution. And it is on this spirit that

workers makes this submission as the reminder to what was entailed in the content of the

memorandum, mainly that Transnet commits to refer the matter to the senior management to
explore the matter fuither, and to report back to workers after seven (7) days. To date seven (7)

lapsed yesterday, and workers have not received from Transnet any correspondence.

At this point in time workers do not know where to go for an update on progress on how far the

memorandum has gone in terms of attending their grievances. Further delays would aggravate

matters and aggrieve workers, as such behavior would mean workers grievances are look at

askance, regardless how the crisis directly affects workers immediate families.

Your consideration and response to our submission wil1be highly appreciated.
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